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8th March 2022  

Sobraon Street Sunrise Beach – impact of weather event  
 

Summary 
Following the intense rainfall event over the 
weekend of 26-27 February, damage to the 
constructed stormwater outfall protection 
occurred.  
 
This has impacted a small section of the 
sandy slope near the Sobraon and Vernon 
Street, Sunrise Beach intersection. 
 
Council has attended the site with its 
geotechnical engineering support and are 
working with the contractor to implement 
temporary treatments to limit any further 
damage to the slope, until a permanent 
solution can be constructed. 
 
Temporary Works 
Temporary protection work will involve the 
blocking of three upstream stormwater inlets 
and the installation of a surface protection to 
the outfall to manage damaging stormwater 
flow. As a result, road users may experience 
additional flow along the roadway of 
Sobraon St during periods of heavy rainfall. 
 
Future Works 
Council is investigating alternative design 
options and is continuing to work with the 
project team to implement a permanent 
solution as soon as possible. 

Impact  
The works are expected to have minimal 
impact to the community. Council is 
continuing to monitor the site conditions and 
will advise if other impacts are expected. 
 
Thank you for your patience whilst we 
attend to this work. For all local road 
closures and updates relating to the recent 
weather event, see Council’s Disaster 
Dashboard at 
https://disaster.noosa.qld.gov.au/. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact us 

Email:    mail@noosa.qld.gov.au  
(Subject line: Sobraon Street Slope 
Stabilisation) 

Phone:  5329 6500   

Stay updated 

Web:  https://www.noosa.qld.gov.au/wip 
 www.facebook.com/noosacouncil 
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